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WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 

 

Christian Curriculum Corner 
   This year our school theme is “I am…”   

“I praise you, for I am fearfully and wonderfully made.” 
Psalm 139:14a 

Our February Focus is Compassion. Please click here to 
read this month’s newsletter.  

Look Who Got Caught Reading  
...with an animal friend or a stuffy!! 

 
Send in a photo of your child reading with a pet or stuffy. One 

name will be drawn from the participants to win a Chapters gift 
card. This is open to ALL students, one entry per theme. Photos can 

be submitted in person or emailed to: 
deborah.heerema@pallisersd.ab.ca 

Note: photos will not be returned 
Draw will be held on Friday, February 28th.  

Our last winner was Clayton in 1K.  Congratulations Clayton!! 

A Note from Admissions 
Re-enrollment 

February is re-enrollment time at TCS. If you have been around 
for any length of time, you know about our online re-enrollment 
documents. They will be sent to you the first week in February. 
This will be the last year for these documents. We will be initiat-
ing a new program beginning with the 2021-22 school year. We 
will take the next 12 months to roll out the new program so that 
all our families will have plenty of time to become familiar be-

fore it goes live in February 2021. More details will be included in 
your enrollment documents.  

 

       School Goals 
Please click here to view our School Goals for the 

2019-20 School Year. 

Loonies for Compassion 

1oo’s Day Celebration and Fundraiser 

On Friday, February 14, students in grades 1, 2, and 3 
will come together, and celebrate 100 days of School!! 
Aligning with TCS’s mission statement of service to oth-
ers and our February Focus ~ Compassion, this year we 
will be encouraging each student to bring a Loonie on 
100’s Day to give to our TCS Compassion Child, Edder. 
The money raised will go directly to supporting Edder 
through Compassion Canada. The TCS community is 

encouraged to join us in bringing Loonies for Compas-
sion.  For more information on Compassion Canada, 

please visit www.compassion.ca 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual Open House will be taking place on Tuesday, 
February 11 with sessions in the afternoon and evening.  If 

you love to promote TCS and would like to come and 
take prospective families on a tour of the school, please 
contact Audra Chase in the Admissions Office.  See the 
attached flyer and share with friends and family that 

may be interested.  

We would appreciate it you would let others know how 
much you love TCS by providing a review! 

Facebook Reviews 

Google Reviews 

https://www.tcskids.com/download/230816
https://www.tcskids.com/about-us/school-goals-accountability-pillar
https://www.facebook.com/pg/tcskids/reviews/?ref=page_internal
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en-CA&gl=ca&q=Trinity+Christian+School,+295+Midpark+Way+SE,+Calgary,+AB+T2X+2A8&ludocid=4691937219285837176&lsig=AB86z5Wte1pDwSsEHed5U3A


 

Alberta Health Services  
Free Seminars for Parents 

Please click here for the link 
Some examples of topics that will be covered are:  

Understanding Autism and ADHD, Nutrition and Mental Health, 
Sleep 101 for Teens and Parents, and many more.  

Please note that we are sharing this information as part of our com-
mitment to partner with parents and provide resources and connec-
tions to equip them in supporting their child. These seminars are not 
offered through T.C.S. so please use your discretion when selecting 

sessions.  

Attendance 
We would like to remind parents of some important attend-

ance information. 

 If your child will be absent or late, please email the 
teacher as well as the front office at tcs@pallisersd.ab.ca 

 Morning start time is 8:25 and we do ask that students 
are in their classrooms by 8:20 to ensure they are ready to 

begin class on time.  

 A reminder that we have supervision available in the 
playground beginning each day at 8 a.m. and students 

are to enter the school promptly at 8:15 a.m.  

T.O.C. Presents  
We are pleased to announce that we have two very 

informative presentations coming up for parents.  

     Thursday, February 13th  

         TCS Library @ 7 p.m.  

           Dare to Care 

We are pleased to host Kim Edwards to talk about 
the Dare to Care Program and the need to address 
the issue of bullying.  Please click here to learn more 
about Dare to Care.  

         Thursday, March 12th  

             TCS Library @ 7 p.m. 

            Dr. Paul Day  

Paul is a Christian psychologist, who is coming to 
speak to our parents about self-esteem, identity, and 
how to parent our children to have a strong identity 
in Jesus Christ.  Please click here to read more about 

Dr. Day and his practice.  

Monthly Wellness Theme 
In collaboration with Palliser Regional School Board and 
Trinity Christian School goals, we are excited to release a 

new Wellness Theme each month.  

 February 5th is Winter Walk Day, to cap off the January 
wellness theme of “Get Outside and Move.”  If you would 

like to register for this walk please click here.  

Our February theme is “Friendship” and we will be cele-
brating Pink Shirt Day on February 26th, to help bring 
awareness about bullying and to encourage and em-

power students to stand against bullying.  Staff and stu-
dents are encouraged to wear a pink shirt on this day.  

http://community.hmhc.ca/sessions/?p=in-person
https://www.daretocare.ca/
http://drpaulday.com/?page_id=28
https://shapeab.com/winter-walk-day/#register

